
 

March 28, 2024 
 
Dear Providers,    
  
SilverSummit Health Plan has made the difficult decision to terminate our Wellcare by Allwell (Medicare) 
contract with Comprehensive Cancer Center of Nevada (CCCN).  This termination will become effective 
on June 17, 2024.  
 
This termination has no impact to the SilverSummit Health Plan Medicaid or Ambetter Exchange 
contracts.  CCCN will remain a contracted provider for these products.  
 
To allow for continuity of care, CCCN will continue providing care for any existing Medicare members 
who are currently undergoing any active treatment such as medication therapy, radiation therapy or 
scheduled diagnostic testing.   
 
All new referrals should be sent to The Oncology Institute of Hope and Innovation (TOI).  Referrals can 
be faxed or emailed to the following:  
 
Fax: (562) 335-3465 
Email: larryrobinson@theoncologyinstitute.com 
 
To learn more about TOI please visit their website at  https://theoncologyinstitute.com 
 
 
If you have any questions related to our decision, please contact the contracting department at 
networkmgmtnv@silversummithealthplan.com. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Chief Medical Officer, SilverSummit Healthplan 
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